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Bless the LORD, O my soul; And all that is within me, bless His holy name!  Bless the LORD, O my soul, 

And forget not all His benefits:        (Psalm 103:1-2 NKJV) 

As we approach Thanksgiving, let us not forget to whom our thanks is due.  Thank the One who 
creates and sustains; shields and protects.  Remember to thank the Lord for what He has done 
and is doing for you. 

We want each of you to know that we are thankful to the Lord for YOU!  You have blessed us, and 
everyone the Lord touches through this ministry, with your prayers and financial support.  Thank 
you and may you know the Lord's blessings toward you. 
 
Over the past few weeks, six of us went to Carbondale, IL, the home of 
Southern Illinois University, to share the Gospel with the college students and 
others who participated in the Halloween "festivities" on two weekends.  Over 
the three evenings, we handed out about 2,500 Gospel tracts.  All of us had a  
number of opportunities to share the Gospel in conversation.  I had a good 
laugh as well when one of the students asked me, "Why the cross?", then 
came to the conclusion that the cross I was holding and my "Jesus Loves You" 
shirt were my Halloween costume.  In the process of correcting her 
assumption,  I shared with her about the significance of the Cross and the love 
of Jesus, the One who loved her enough to die so she might have the 
opportunity to receive eternal life.  Please pray for the Lord's future harvest  
from the young men and women with whom we interacted! 
 
Through the rest of the Holiday season, Cindy and I will be volunteering a few days a 
week as bell-ringers for the Salvation Army.  In the past, we have used this 
opportunity, with their permission, to pass out Christmas-themed Gospel tracts and 
play and/or sing Christmas carols, entering into Gospel conversations as the Lord 
allows.  This year, Lord willing, we will also share the Christmas story from Scripture 
while we are out "ringin' the bell".  We ask for your prayers as we do this.  Our desire 
is that as we proclaim the celebration of the Lord's advent into this world, He will 
draw others to Himself to worship and celebrate Jesus, not just for this season but for 
the rest of eternity!   
 
 Until Jesus comes, 
 

 
 
 
 

Dennis & Cindy Mohr 

We are thankful for those who have committed to pray for this ministry of the Lord's.  If you are praying for us and haven't let us know, 
please contact us.  

Call of Grace Ministries is a 501(c)3 ministry and your contributions are tax deductible.  We go as God provides and your support of this 
ministry is a blessing to us as we move forward in the Lord's call. 


